
 Voters’ meeting 
Voters’ Body Meeting is this  
Sunday, February 4, following 
late service. 

 
 

 Annual chili cook off & bake off 
Mark your calendars for our Annual Chili Cook Off & 
Bake Off for Sunday, February 18,  at 11:30 am  

$5 Bottomless bowls    $10 Take-out quarts 
If you are interested in putting your  
cooking or baking to the test, a sign up 
sheet is available at the Welcome Cen-
ter for 10 chili makers.   
Volunteer sign up sheets are also at the 
Welcome Center for those who would 
like to help with the event. Youth are 
welcome to sign up as well. 
 
*Please place pre-order forms in the cross in the  
Narthex.  Paperclips are available. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming soon:  transfer of the blessings 
In conjunction with the LCMS Foundation, and the estate 
of Susan Haber, Faith Lutheran Church will be providing 
free will and estate planning to all members.  The first 
informational meeting will be held on February 25.   
Pre-registration is requested. 

 
Save the date 

VBS will be Mon.– Thurs., June 10 –13, 
from 2:00-4:45 pm.  This year’s theme is 
“Built on The Rock”  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Help for the homeless hygiene drive 

The  Hygiene Drive is taking place Feb. 11– March 3.  
Urgent needed items:  soft toothbrushes, tooth-
paste, dish soap, garbage bags, disinfectant cleaner, 
floor cleaner, foot, hand, & body inserts, diapers & 
pull-ups (sizes 4-6), shampoo, soft soap, razors,  
unscented deodorant, toilet tissue, facial tissue, 
paper towels. 

A complete list is located on the Community 
Board or by the Church Office. 
 

Preschool rummage sale 
Thank you to everyone who 
 supported the preschool by either 
donating, working, or purchasing 
items from our Rummage Sale.  
 

 Faith News and Announcements February 4 & 5, 2024 
 Regular Worship Services: Sundays— 8 am & 10:30 am; Mondays—6:30 pm 

Christian Growth Hour: Sunday—9:15 am 

visit greenbaytrinity.org for more information 



Also pray for our extended family and friends of Faith:  

Faith’s Active Military Members 
Thomas Brod 

 
 

Jon Reynolds (brotherof Paul Reynolds) 
Mark Dittman (brother of Lori Reynolds) 
Nancy Kolar (sister of Judy Steiner) 
Susan Yakel (mother of Deborah Welnetz) 
John Howard (friend of Patrick Smith) 
Ella T (friend of Margaret Suomi) 
Mary McCarthy (sister in law of Cheri Mitchell) 
Patrick O’Brien (son of Dave & Pam O’Brien) 
Abbey Leitner (daughter of Jeff Leitner) 
Jan Thurn (sister of Arlene Doepke) 
Randy Schobinger (nephew of Myron & Joyce Bauer) 
Patti Weinstein (daughter of Betty Jenkel) 
Roger Dart (cousin/friend of Paul & Lori Reynolds) 
Judy Kostreva (sister of Dan Crozier) 
Ben Finco (friend of Rick & Marilyn Toninato) 
Becky S. (friend of Janice Luhrs) 
Nadine K. (friend of Janice Luhrs) 

Norm Christoffel (brother to Eleanore Juza) 
Sydney Miracle (friend of Dick & Kathy Rupiper) 
The Lange family (family of Lori and Paul Reynolds) 
Don Nelson  (father of Kristy Maney) 
Dr. Erik Fossum (friend of Jeff & Mary Jo Walch) 
Sally Hartfeld (mom of Natalie Jackson) 
Liz Benecke (friend of Kay Hanna) 
Mike Walschinski (grandson of Angie Dobratz) 
Rose Walschinski (grand-daughter of Angie Dobratz) 
Delores Kinne (grandmother of  Angela Stiles) 
Charlie Cheslock (grandson of Keith & Jolene Cheslock) 
Bob Falkenhagen (brother-in-law of Pat Falkenhagen) 
Kevin Klover (brother of Kathy Ebert) 
Amy Kellerman (cousin of Linda Just) 
Pastor Jeff Dobratz (son of Angela Dobratz) 
Andrea Laroque (friend of Toni Nelson) 

If you would like to add (or remove) someone to (or from) the prayer list, please email flcgb.office@gmail.com. 

Low-Gluten Wafers 
Due to the special dietary needs of those diagnosed with 
Celiac Disease, low-gluten wafers are available during 
communion. If you would like to receive a low-gluten 
wafer, speak to Pastor Errer or an elder prior to the 
service. 

Hearing Devices are available in the back of the Narthex. 
Please ask an usher for assistance.  
 A large print hymnal is available in the back of the Narthex 
for anyone to use.  

 

To Mary Veldkamp and family as they mourn 
the passing of her husband, Larry.   

Cards may be sent to:  Mary Veldkamp,  
100 W Walnut Apt. B225, Green Bay, 54303 

We pray for: 

Brittany Baneck 
Arlene Doepke 
Helen French 
Scott Hanna 

Tiffany Hoffman 
Eleanore Juza 

Connie Krueger 
Fredrick Meinel 
Shirley Mitchell 
Nancy Moede 

Robert Neufeld 
Dale Raby 
Lucas Raby 

Robert Ruggles  
Tami Schick 

Vern Tamura 
Jean Zimmerman 
Rick Zimmerman 

Faith’s Inactive Members 

Altar Bouquet 1 Altar Bouquet  2 Center Altar Bouquet 

In Celebration of 
Philip Bauer’s Birthday 

-By Myron & Joyce  

In Celebration of 
Ethan Wilke’s 
20th Birthday 

on Feb 9 

In Celebration of 
Jordan Blasier’s 

Birthday 
-By Tim & Fern 



What’s happening at Faith this week 
Sun. 02/04 8:00 am Service 
  9:15 am Christian Growth Hour 
  10:30 am  Service 
  Voters’ Meeting after late service 
 
Mon. 02/05 6:30 pm Service 
 
Tues. 02/06 6:00 am Men’s Bible Study 
  9:00 am  Matins 
  9:30 am Bible Study 
  10:30 am Banner Group 
  5:45 pm Handbells 
  6:45 pm Adult Choir 
   
Wed. 02/07 5:30 pm Catechism Classes 
  6:30 pm Jr. High Youth 
  7:00 pm Teen Handbells 
  7:30 pm High School Youth 
  
Thurs. 02/08 T.A.L.K.  Podcast 
  2:00 pm Bunko 
   
Fri. 02/09 8:00 pm Faith 2 Volleyball at Calvary 
  8:00 pm Faith 1 Volleyball at Calvary 
     
Sun. 02/11 8:00 am Service 
  9:15 am Christian Growth Hour 
  10:30 am  Service 
  Help for the Homeless Drive Begins 

Main Church Phone Number: (920) 435-5524 
 
Pastor Joshua Errer       ext. 207     flcgb.pastor@gmail.com 
Vicar                                 ext. 204     flcgb.vicar@gmail.com  
Paul Heiser                      ext. 203     flcgb.music@gmail.com 
Alex Wright                     ext. 206     flcgb.dce@gmail.com 
  
Church Office                  ext. 200      flcgb.office@gmail.com 
Publications/Media                     flcgb.media@gmail.com 

Church Office  Hours 
Monday—Thursday 
8:00 am—12:00 pm 

Feb. 11—Help for the Homeless Drive begins 

Feb. 14—Ash Wednesday 

Feb. 17—Trinity Dinner & Gala 

Feb. 18—Chili Cook-off / Bake-off 

Feb. 25—Transfer of the Blessings  

 
Sunday 8:00 am 

 
Sunday 10:30 am 

Tim Boeck Terry Krieser 

Serving Our Lord This Week at  Faith 

Communion Assistants: 

Our saviour fish fry 
Join us at Our Saviour Lutheran Church, 120 S Henry 
St (corner of Decker and Henry), Green Bay. We will 
serve from 5-6:30 pm. Carry outs available; call ahead 

orders will be taken until 4PM at (920) 468-4065 or 
send an email to info@oslc-gb.org.  

Monday, February 5th: WI Parental Choice Program 
Informational Session with Green Bay Trinity's Principal, 
Kerrick Sawyer, in the FCP Gym 12:00-12:30pm. 
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mailto:flcgb.music@gmail.com
mailto:flcgb.dce@gmail.com
mailto:flcgb.office@gmail.com
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The Congregation at Prayer 
 –Daily Devotion and Prayer 

Is available on our website under ‘Home  
Devotion Resources’‘Home Devotions’ 

Christian Growth Hour 
(Sunday School) 

This week’s lesson:  
Jesus Preaches and 

Heals Many 
Mark 1:29-39 

If you have any questions, or are interested 
in being involved, please  

contact Missy Knox at flcgb.ss@gmail.com 
or Alex at flcgb.dce@gmail.com  

WEEKLY 

Matins  
9:00 am | Sanctuary 

 

Tuesday Morning Bible Study 
9:30 am | Lounge 

 
Theology And Liturgy Knowledge 

T.A.L.K. 
A Podcast Bible Study  

New Episodes are launched on Thursdays 
 

Men’s Bible Study 
Tuesday | 6:00 am | Lounge 

Book of Hebrews 
 

Women’s Bible Study 
Women's Wednesday evening Bible study 
will resume after Easter.  Please watch for 
upcoming information in the yellow sheet. 

MONTHLY 

The Feast Bible Study  
Tuesday, Feb. 6, 6:30 pm 

       Church Lounge 
 
 

The Faithfuls | women’s luncheon 
Monday, February 28, 11:30 am  
The Ravine | 2633 Manitowoc Rd 

RSVP:  Nancy Hauswirth at 920-435-5097 
or text 920-572-2037 

 
Book Group 

Wednesday, February 7, 6:30 pm 
“The Extraordinary Life of Sam Hell”  

By Robert Dugoni 
 

Faith’s daytime Bunko 
Feb. 8 at 2 pm  

New location:  Lounge 
For more information, 

contact Donna Koehler at  
920-339-9229 

 
 

Prayer Shawl  
Thursday, Maarch 7 
12:00 pm | Lounge 

Anyone who knits or crochets is welcome 
to come and learn about this ministry.   

For more information contact 
Cheryl Roohr at 

eroohr@new.rr.com 

mailto:flcgb.ss@gmail.com?subject=Faith%20Sunday%20School




Enrollment is now open for the for the 2024-2025 school 
year!  Applications may be found at www.newlhs.com/
admissions/apply.cfm.  For more information about the en-
rollment process, tuition aid and free tuition vouchers 
through the Wisconsin Parental Choice Program please con-
tact Mr. Chris Nelson at 920-471-5754 or via email 
at nelsonc@newlhs.com.  Enroll today to give your student 
the opportunity to blaze a new trail at Lutheran High!  

As we continue to help our littlest learners grow, we are also 
pleased to announce that enrollment for the 24-25 school 
year at Faith Christian Preschool is officially open.  
If you or someone you know is looking for a nationally  
accredited, faith filled, &amp; play based 3K and 4K     
morning preschool program, email faithpresh-
coolgb@gmail.com or call (920) 965-0795 ext. 216 to  
schedule a tour. A 10% tuition discount is offered to all 
Faith Lutheran Church members and financial aid is       
available to those who qualify. Head to the FCP website 
(www.faithpreschoolgb.com) and visit the registration and 
tuition tab for more information! 

Trinity Lutheran is a K-8th grade school who participates 
in the Wisconsin Parental Choice Program. Their mission 
is to help families nurture children in Christ and the 
knowledge of His world. The Lord has provided Trinity 
with pastors, teachers, families, churches, and volunteers 
who fully realize that instruction in God’s Word enables 
the message of salvation to become a permanent part of a 
child’s life.  
Registration and Enrollment is now open for the 2024-
2025 school year. Please visit  www.greenbaytrinity.org 
for more information and the latest news or call the school 
at 920-655-4673 . 

Enrollment in the N.E.W. Lutheran School 
Association for the 2024-2025 school year 

3K & 4K 

K-8th 

9th-12th 

http://www.newlhs.com/admissions/apply.cfm
http://www.newlhs.com/admissions/apply.cfm
mailto:nelsonc@newlhs.com


FLCGB IN THE NEWLSA 
National Lutheran School Association encourages, assists, and 

recognizes schools that provide quality Christian  
education and engage in continuous improvement.  

The Evidence Based Accreditation (EBA) process 
allows for the fulfillment this mission effectively 

thereby providing a valuable service to Lutheran schools 
 

Faith Christian Preschool - Green Bay Trinity Lutheran School - NEWLHS 
 
Enrollment 
     Enrollment growth at the Lutheran 
Schools has been a blessing over the past 
couple of years and can be attributed to 
more families in the metro area looking for 
a better educational environment for their 
children.  
 
Thanks to the donations and endowments of members, as well as the Wisconsin 
Parent Choice Program, Faith is able to help assist with tuition for the students at 
the NEWLSA schools who are members at Faith Lutheran Church. 
 

Engagement from Faith Lutheran Church 
     Weekly chapel services are held at all three school locations. Pastor Errer, Vicar 
DeBoer (22-23),  Vicar Greenhagen (23-24), and DCE Alex Wright all take turns 
leading the weekly chapels at the schools.  
 FCP on Wednesdays and Thursdays at 10:30 am 
 Trinity on Wednesdays at 8:30 am (once a month/rotation with other circuit 

Pastors) 
 NEWLHS on Tuesdays and Thursdays at 8:50 am (twice a month/rotation with 

other circuit Pastors) 
Along with leading chapels, Pastor, the Vicar, and DCE Alex Wright take a turn 
teaching the religion class for the 7th & 8th graders Trinity. 
 

Fundraisers 

  FCP Rummage Sale (hosted at Faith) on February 3. (THANK YOU TO  
 EVERYONE WHO DONATED AND HELPED THIS WEEKEND!) 

  Faith staff will be attending the Trinity Auction at the Riverside Ballroom on    
February 17.  

  Faith staff attended the NEWLHS         
Auction at Stonewood on November  

*Our table won "best dressed" at this 80's 
themed auction 
 Faith will be the host site for the Father 

Daughter Dance on March 1 for Trinity & 
FCP.  

 

-Submitted by Scott Stiles 

 Faith Representative on the NEWLSA Board. 

ENROLLMENT Total Members 

at Faith 

Faith Preschool 30 5 

Trinity 147 8 

NEWLHS 120 2 


